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Welcome to Year 6 
 

 

 

Autumn Term - Our topic is World War Two including the       

importance of D-Day. We will be looking at why World War Two 

happened and what life was like from 1939-1945. We will then find 

out about D-Day and the effects this had on Great Britain.  We will 

also look at the Science topics Fuel for Life and   

Living Things and Their Habitats. 

 

Spring Term - Our topic is Ancient and Modern 

Greece. We will be learning about the Geographical features of 

Greece as well as improving our general geographical knowledge. 

We will also  discover what life was life in Ancient Greece and link 

this to our life today. We will also look at How We See Things and 

Electricity for our Science topics. 

 

Summer Term -  During this term we will spend time revising    

leading up to SATS. After this we should be able to relax and    

practise our artistic and performance skills with our end of year   

production.  We will also start preparing       

ourselves for Secondary School. 

 

Welcome to Year 6 

 We look forward to seeing you in September. 
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What do we expect in Year 6? 

Reading at home 

It is expected that your child reads at home at least 3 times a week 

to support and develop their fluency and comprehension. We would 

like this reading to be recorded in your child’s reading record book 

which they will be given.   

 

Spellings 

It is a statutory requirement that the children learn certain words 

throughout each year they are at school and there is a list of words 

that we will be focussing on. Your child will be learning spelling rules 

to go alongside this. Spellings will be sent home and tested weekly. 

 

Maths 

We will continue working through the Magnificent              

Multiplication scheme that we have in school. The children have to 

complete each test 3 times before they can move on to the next one. 

Children will receive certificates when they achieve this.  At home you 

can support your child by helping them become more fluent with their 

times tables. 

 

Thank you for your support.  


